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December 10, 2012 

 
 
 
Queridos padres: 
 
We are writing to let you know that this year in sixth grade we will be 
communicating your child’s progress in Spanish (also known as FLES: Foreign 
Language in the Elementary School) through our school report card. 
 
Students will be receiving individual comments (an overall letter grade will not 
be given).  The children have been working very hard and we are all very proud 
of the work that we are doing in FLES class.  Having comments added to the 
report card for FLES allows us to formally acknowledge these efforts and 
strengthen our connection with you at home. 
 
We hope that you find this addition to our report card helpful.  If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and for the opportunity to work with your 
children. 
 
Atentamente, 
 
 
 
Señora Tassani 
ttassani@csh.k12.ny.us 
  
Señora Coniglio 
jconiglio@csh.k121.ny.us 
  
FLES Teachers 
Cold Spring Harbor Schools       
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